From: Bencks, Doug [mailto:Doug.Bencks@unh.edu]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 11:32 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: RE: Our meeting Wednesday

Hi Michael,

~For ATO, 'm glad to hear that you have persuaded them to keep the existing house. It was
designed by Liric Huddleston, so it has historic significance. 1 think the addition is okay, but the
notes about all the exposed painted concrete 1s a bit unsettling. ..

Doug Bencks

Untversity Architect and Director of Campus Planning
University of New Hampshire

Voice: 603-862-2791



